
 

Gaps between Eligibility 
Benchmarks 

Independence and 
Advocacy 

Future Planning 

 

• The roadmap to assist families with transition from Early 
Intervention will be completed in May. EI staff to be trained in 
May on discussing the roadmap and MCBDD eligibility services.  

• The leadership curriculum has been presented to all high schools 
in Medina County except for two which are scheduled for the fall. 

• Surveys from school districts as to needs and programming for 
transition students are being returned and reviewed.  

• The QR code for input, feedback and recommended trainings has 
been finalized and created and will be implemented by the end of 
May. 


